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March 2nd, 1927.

Dr. F. G. Pedley,
Institute of iublic Health, 
Columbia University,
Mew York City.

Dear Dr. Pedley:-

- ,, ,Phank you for your letter of the 18th of February intimating
you are coming to us at McGill. This gives us 
great pleasure and I am sure you will find the 
"A'orK congenial and the opportunities

to me that

many.
I am leaving to Dr. Martin 

arrangements as to thethe making of all 
assumption of your duties.

'ith all kind wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


